
Tuggerah Public School

1 Pacific Hwy
Tuggerah, NSW 2259

Ph: 02 4352 1116
Fax: 02 4351 2827

Email: tuggerah-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

23 Sep 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 6 Graduation Keepsake

Year 6 keepsakes are now available to commemorate the conclusion of primary school, providing a wonderful way to
celebrate this significant milestone! Students also have the option to bring a personal item from home for their
classmates to sign, ensuring a memorable farewell to their primary school years.

Please find attached a document that shows the 4 choices of keepsakes students may choose from.

Cost: $12.00 per item. If you would like to order more than one keepsake, please give the office a call.

Please complete the Portal questions carefully with the preferred keepsake choice you would like.

Order and payment due: Friday 25th October. ** PLEASE NOTE: Orders will not be accepted after this date as we are
placing a bulk order. **

Janine Turner                                                                                   Sharlene Percival
Stage 3 Assistant Principal                                                              Principal
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